

Nome		Número		Série	8 A/B
Prof.º	ÍTALO BASTOS	Disciplina	INGLÊS	Bimestre	4
Data	Guarulhos, _____ de _____ de 2021.	Nota			

AVALIAÇÃO BIMESTRAL

I. You will read to a public service announcement that intends to increase the participation of the community in the recycling process:

Do you sort out your waste and give the correct destination to the recyclable materials? Well, if you don't it's time you start changing your habits. Remember: reuse, reduce and recycle. These simple attitudes can have a highly positive impact on the preservation of our environment. So, learn how you can recycle more at home and at work. Have in mind that recycling reduces the need for more landfills, minimizes climate change and creates jobs. And if you do recycle, spread the word. Talk to your relatives, your friends, your co-workers and your neighbors. Let them know about the importance and the benefits of recycling. The future of our planet is in everybody's hands. If we work together, we can really make a difference. To learn more about recycling, visit reducereuserecycle.org.

a) The announcement is about...

- ☐ the importance of recycling. ☐ how to recycle.

b) Reducing, reusing and recycling can have a...

- ☐ relatively positive impact in your community.
☐ highly positive impact on the preservation of our environment.

c) Why is recycling so important?

- ☐ It reduces the need for more landfills.
☐ It creates jobs.
☐ It minimizes climate change.
☐ It helps you to make friends.

d) What should people who already recycle do?

- ☐ They should motivate other people to do the same.
☐ They should donate money to environmental organizations.

II. Read the text then answer the following questions:

Reduce, reuse and recycle

There are 3 ways to make the Earth a greener place: Reduce, reuse, and recycle. When people reduce, it means they are using less of something. This means less waste. Turning off the water when we brush our teeth is a way of reducing. We won't waste water by doing this.

Reusing is to use the things we already have again. We may use the reusable shopping bags made of cloth instead of plastic bags when we go to the supermarket. Using both sides of the paper is also a way of reusing.

Finally, we can recycle. Recycling is to create new materials from old ones. Materials like paper, plastic, metal can be recycled. You may recycle things like newspapers, soda, cans, plastic containers and magazines.

If we want to live in a green and clean World, we must take care of our World.

1) What is the title of the passage?

- a) the ways to reuse things
- b) The benefits of recycle things
- c) The recycle materials
- d) Reduce, reuse and recycle

2) What is the definition of reduce?

- a) to use again
- b) to use less
- c) to make new
- d) to use more

3) We reduce water by _____

- a) Turning off the water when we brush our teeth
- b) Playing with water
- c) watering the flowers with lots of water
- d) Turning on the water, when we don't need it

4) What should we do when we go to the market if you want to reuse?

- a) Use plastic bags
- b) Use cloth bags
- c) Use a basket

d) Use a paper bag

5) To create new materials from the old ones is called_____.

a) Recycle

b) Reuse

c) Reduce

d) Waste

6) What type of materials can you recycle?

a) Oil

b) Leftover food

c) Paper, plastic and metal

d) fruits and vegetables

III. How do you see yourself 5 years from now? Write, at least 5 sentences using the simple future. Example: I will be at college
